







November 29, 2012



David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment against Quality Telephone, Inc., in the Amount of $1,050
	Docket UT-121003

Dear Mr. Danner:  

Commission Staff (Staff) and Quality Telephone, Inc. (Quality Telephone) filed a proposed settlement agreement earlier today.  The settlement agreement requires Quality Telephone to file a notice of cancellation by November 30th (paragraphs 11-12).  The purpose of this letter is to report that Quality Telephone has fulfilled this commitment.  A copy of Quality Telephone’s cancellation filing, which was received in the Records Center today and was docketed as UT-121874, is attached to this letter.  

Sincerely,



JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 
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